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14 July 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to confirm our plans for Key Stage 4 Results Day on Thursday 12 August 2021, 
and provide guidance on post results services this year. 
 
Results Day – Thursday 12 August 
 
Results for Religious Studies GCSE will be sent to the student school email account  
@maidenerleghschool.co.uk (This is not the gmail account) after midday on results day.   
 
Post Results Services – after Thursday 12 August 
 
Teacher Assessed Grades 
Results this academic year were calculated through a Teacher Assessed Grade process. The 
process is described on our website here ‘Centre Policy for determining Teacher Assessed 
Grades 2020-2021’. 
 
If your child feels an error has been made in their grade and wishes to appeal, please refer to 
the ‘Results, Appeals & Certificates 2021’ document found on the same website page as 
above. 
 
Autumn Examination Series 
Students who do not feel their summer 2021 grade reflects their ability will have the opportunity 
to sit the examination in the Autumn term.  The Autumn examination series will run in 
November 2021.  The deadline for the school to make entries is 4 October, so in order for us 
to be able to plan for this, please complete the survey here if you would like to enter your child 
to sit the Religious Studies GCSE in the Autumn examination series. In order for us to 
complete all the administration that goes with these entries, the deadline for this is Friday 17 
September.  
 
Additional lessons/study workshops will not be offered at Maiden Erlegh School in Reading to 
support Autumn examinations. 
 
Please note that there is likely to be a cost associated with examination entry.  Once we 
determine the number of students who would like to complete examinations in the Autumn 
series, we will be able to confirm the cost of entry. It is also possible that the venue for sitting 
examinations will not be at Maiden Erlegh School in Reading.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk/page/?title=Examinations+policies+and+procedures&pid=100
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9G_vGvvTP0tGlfTX8Vn7YdBUMlRaOVJGV1ZLM1pJUlUzOEJUUkNCNVNCTy4u

